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A message from Miss Towler...
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all those Parents and Carers who were able to join vs on Toesday afternoon to celebrate a belated
Coronation performance. The children always enjoy seeing their Parents and Carers in school and performing is

always so much more exciting with an avdience! | hope everyone had a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and enjoyed
celebrating the Coronation of King Charles llI.

We have been really impressed with our wonderfol Year & team this
week. They have worked so hard completing their SAT tests and it has
been a pleasvre having them join us a little earlier in the morning at ovr
SATs cafe! Well done Year 6 - we are super proud of you all!

Have a lovely long weekend,
Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Well done Team Year 6!

This week our Year 6 children had the chance to showcase some of
their many skills during SATS week. We already know how brilliant
they are and how hard they work - we don't need the SATs tests to
tell us that. The children were absolute superstars and should be
so proud of themselves. To say a special well done we got a little
treat for them which they certainly enjoyed! Ice cream and
cupcake smiles all round! x



https://tadcaster.ebor.academy/curriculum/wider-curriculum/

Dates for your diary for the coming weeks °

Please see dates for this term's diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if  |sewetdet!

circumstances mean that dates need amending.
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Dates

What's happening at TPA?

Mon 15th May - Fri
26th May

Key Stage One SATs weeks (otherwise known as Y2 Secret Agent Training!)
Please do not book holidays or medical appointments.

Monday 15th May

Years 2-6 Football Club with York FC Foundation on Mondays 3.30pm -
4.30pm

Tuesday 16th May

Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Glockenspiel Club with Mrs Oldfield on
Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dodge Ball with Five Star Sports on
Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday 17th May

Team Neptune Swimming (sessions held every Wednesday)

Brownlee Brothers Triathlon Event - Team Saturn (Please see the Google
Form shared this week)

Thursday 18th May

Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dance Club with York Dance Space on
Thursdays 3.30pm -4.30pm

Friday 19th May

Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Rugby Club with York Knights on
Thursdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Monday 22nd May

Yorkshire Cricket Club Taster Sessions (Y1-6) - please remember PE kits

Friday 26th May

School closed for Half Term

Monday 5th June -
Friday 23rd June

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check Window - Please do not book holidays or
medical appointments.

Monday 12th June

TPAC Fathers' Day gifts for sale (More details to follow shortly)

Mon 5th June - Fri
26th June

Y1 Phonics Screening Tests (please do not book appointments or holidays)

Friday 23rd June -
Sunday 25th June

Y4-6 Kingswood Residential for those families that have signed their children
up

Thursday 29th June

KS1 & 2 Sports Day Afternoon 1.20pm - Parents and Carers welcome

Friday 30th June

EYFS Sports Day Morning 9.10am 9.50am - Parents and Carers welcome

TPAC Summer Fair 3.30pm - 6.00pm (see further details below!) Parents and
Carers welcome

Wednesday 5th and
Thursday 6th July

Moving on up: New Class Transition dates for all classes & Y6 pupils to T6S

Monday 17th July

Team Neptune Crucial Crew trip - York




Our school attendance this week
Our school attendance target is 97%.
This week's R-Y6 attendance is: 95.92%
Venus Nursery: 94.74%

Venus Reception: 97.22%

Jupiter: 95.54 %

Saturn: 91.50 %

Neptune:99.24 % Top Team attendance :)
*As Government guidance states, your child's attendance is compulsory in school and unless
they are unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day. Thank you.

Stikins from TPAC!

®
STI KI NSNAMELABELS
TPAC are excited to announce that we have teamed up with Stikins to

offer parents the opportunity

to purchase quality labels for your children's school uniform, whilst earning commission at the same

time! This money can then be used to continue to help purchase some of the fantastic resources

that benefit our children's learning.

Stikins are:

Really easy to use - no sewing or ironing - just stick them to the wash-care label.

Washing machine, tumble-dryer, dishwasher and even microwave-proof!

Use them on coats, clothing, lunch boxes, water bottles, shoes, bags, PE kits, glasses cases,
trainers, musical instruments, phones etc.

Literally hundreds of pounds’ worth of un-claimed un-named clothing goes to the charity shop at the
end of every term. Naming your child’s clothing can really save you money! Don't just take our word for it, try
them out yourself, FOR FREE. Please complete this Google Form if you'd like 5 free Stikins samples per child:

https://forms.gle/C4eibDYivmmwzTJI87
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QMMMER TPAC areinvitingyou to

our summer fair for

Y food, games,prizesand
= i Tues 30th May COME & JOIN US ON h .
~ Fri 2nd June OUR FUN NETEALL muchmare!
Juniors - 10am til 3pm ‘ CAMP DAYS

= 10am til 12pm Our camp days are

BOROUGHBRIDGE filled with Iots_of
CH SCHOO netball specific
HIGH scHooL skills & match play
¢ ot
Jumiors - £20 a day/£35 both MINIS 3-6 r
Minis - £10 aday / £17.50 both JUNIORS 7-1 L

REGISTER NOW vicky@netballdall.com
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Census Day Menu
18" May 2023

Sausage & Mashed Potato
Served with
Sweetcorn or Peas

Dessert

Chocolate Brownie or
Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt
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https://youtu.be/YO6Ux7qfYXk

